
SPEED HUMP PETITION 

Dear Resident: 

By signing this petition, you are indicting that you have reviewed the map with the 

speed hump location shown.  Also, by signing below in the appropriate box, you give 

your approval or disapproval.  

If you are NOT shown the map, please DO NOT SIGN and contact Todd Hoppenstedt, 

Public Works Director at: (615) 371.0080 or by email at: 

todd.hoppenstedt@brentwoodtn.gov. 

NOTE:  The locations of speed humps as shown on the map are determined through the 

assistance of a third-party Traffic Engineer, to be the most effective locations and in 

compliance with the Speed Hump Policy and design criteria.  Locations WILL NOT be 

altered simply because they are not desired. 

Printed Name  Todays Date 

Phone Number   Email 

Your Address 

Signature Approve ☐ Disapprove ☐

ONE SIGNATURE PER HOUSEHOLD 

mailto:todd.hoppenstedt@brentwoodtn.gov

